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Improving safety. Removing delays.

Lakeview Avenue:
Tree Removal Services

To prepare for utility relocations and future construction of the Lakeview Avenue bridge,
which will bring vehicle traffic over the BNSF tracks, the Orange County Transportation
Authority will be removing trees on both sides of Lakeview Avenue, from approximately
Orchard Drive to E. Miraloma Avenue. Work is expected to start April 15 and will be
completed in four weeks. Some areas will be coned off during this work; drivers and

pedestrians are asked to use caution when traveling through the area.

The Lakeview Avenue overcrossing project is part of the OC Bridges program, which will

separate vehicle traffic from train traffic, eliminating delays and improving safety.

If you have any questions, please call Tresa Oliveri, OC Bridges Outreach Manager, at

714-560-5374 and/or visit the project website: www.ocbridges.com for more project

information and to sign up for email alerts.



